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U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20852-2738

Attention: Chief, Information Management Branch
Program Management
Policy Development and Analysis Staff

Subject: Revision to MELLLA+ RAI 24 (TAC No. MB6157)

By Reference 1, the NRC revised their request for addition information (RAI) number 24. That
RAI addresses the reactor safety performance evaluations of Licensing Topical Report (LTR)
NEDC-33006P, Licensing Topical Report NEDC-33006P, Revision 1, "General Electric Boiling
Water Reactor Maximum Extended Load Line Limit Analysis Plus. " GE has reviewed the
revised RAI and determined that the revsion does not alter the response provided by
Reference 2.

If you have any questions, please contact, Mike Lalor at (408) 925-2443 or myself.

Sincerely,

. ,1•
George Stramback
Manager, Regulatory Services
GE Nuclear Energy
(408) 925-1913
george.stramback@gene.ge.com

Project No. 710

Reference:

1. MFN 04-032, Letter from Alan Wang (NRC) to George Stramback (GE), March
17, 2004, "Correction to Requestfor Additional Information - Licensing Topical Report

NEDC-33006P, Revision 1, "General Electric Boiling Water Reactor Maximum Extended
Load Limit Analysis Plus" (TAC No. MB6157)"
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2. MFN 04-026, Letter from George Stramback (GE) to NRC, March 4, 2004, "Completion
of Responses to MELLLA+ AOO RAls (TAC No. MB6157)"
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